Research Team from School of Pharmacy, Shenyang Pharmaceutical University
visited MUPY

Dec 13, 2011

Assoc. Prof. Varaporn Junyaprasert, Assistant Dean for Research and Assist. Prof. Usa Chaikledkaew,
Associate Dean for International Relations cordially welcomed the research Team leading by Professor
Prof. Shirui Mao including four lecturers and graduate students from School of Pharmacy, Shenyang
Pharmaceutical University, China during December 11-16, 2011. During this visit, Assoc. Prof.

Varaporn Junyaprasert and graduate students in Pharmaceutics also have the great opportunity to
exchange the research progress under the research collaboration between Thailand and China as MUPY
has signed MOU with Shenyang Pharmaceutical University, China since May 2011. In addition, the
research team also visited GLP Laboratory Unit, Medicinal Plant Information Center and Faculty Drug
Store. Moreover, the research team participated in the 7th Indochina Conference on Pharmaceutical
Sciences held by MUPY during December 14-16, 2011.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/823



